




Masks have been made by talented seamstresses and delivered to 
doorstepts. Rosarian Angels have sent flower bouquets here and there.  
And thanks to donations from the wooden Shoe Tulip Farm, we delivered 
hundreds of tulips to Meals on Wheels People to include in their meal 
deliveries. Blooms bring joy!

Many creative ideas are in the planning process since we can’t sit idle when
it comes to promoting the best interests of Portland and the Rose Festival.
I hope you’ll be able to join us in these future activities but for now, stay
safe and stay healthy!

                                  Kimberly Bown
                                  Prime Minister




















